
17 May 1976 

Dear Paul, 

Thanks for the L.A. Times review. I had already received a 

copy from Lifton and another from Random House. The reviewer was 

certainly positive about our books and especially generous to AAF. 

There will be an interview with me in the midsummer issue of the 

Book of the Month Club News. I have seen an advance copy and it 

is also very positive. 

I am happy to learn of your climbing sales figures. So far 

as I know, AAF has sold only about 10,600, but the statistics may 

not be up to date. , 

I am grateful for your offer of your notes and index of the 

new CIA documents. If it is not too much trouble for you, I would 

be glad to receive a copy. But if there are costs for xeroxing, 

please let me know and I will send a check. 

As you say, the Schweiker/Hart affair does not look promising. 

I expect an attempt to pin everything on Castro but I doubt that 

it will succeed. 

Best to Peter, 

Sincerely, 

jy | 


